August 1, 2024
Dear Patient,

I am writing to inform you of exciting news, which will also impact your health care here at The Bridge
Medical Clinic. I am expecting a baby in early February 2025 and sometime this Winter will be on
maternity leave for a year. I understand the challenges this presents but know that I am actively
recruiting a replacement. I will continue to be available until my leave begins and during the year I am
away we hope to be able to continue your care through The Bridge Medical Clinic. I look forward to
seeing you soon or catching up when I return.
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Kendra Brown,

Nurse Practitioner
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